Jenny Marshall

From: Bill Aldinger

Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 2:58 PM

To: melanie.rowand-mills@ecrc.org

Cc: jmassey@washingtonfl.com; Robert Dearduff; Jenny Marshall; Cameka Gardner

Subject: Florida Housing Approval of Hurricane Housing Recovery Program Expenditure Extension Request

Dear Ms. Rowand,

Florida Housing is in receipt of Washington County’s expenditure extension request for the 2019/2020 fiscal year
allocation of Hurricane Housing Recovery Program (HHRP) funds dated January 31, 2022. Based on the information and
reasons provided within your request, we find that the extension through June 30, 2024 is reasonable and will allow the
county to complete all HHRP activities to the benefit of the county’s residents. Therefore, the new expenditure deadline
for the county’s 2019/2020 HHRP allocation is June 30, 2024.

Please contact Robert Dearduff at Robert.Dearduff@floridahousing.org. if you have any questions. | have also copied
Mr. Massey. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bill Aldinger

Managing Director of Policy and Special Programs
Florida Housing Finance Corporation

(850) 488-4197





















Hugh R. Brown/General Counsel
4-21-21































































